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[Date] 
 
[General Manager's Name] 
[Council Name] 
 
Dear [General Manager's Name], 
 
I am a concerned constituent writing to you today regarding the issue of light pollution in our 
community. This letter is being sent on my behalf by the Australasian Dark Sky Alliance.  
 
Light pollution is the fastest growing pollutant in the world, and I am writing to urge you and the 
council to consider implementing dark sky principles to reduce its impacts in our area. Light 
pollution not only affects our ability to enjoy the beauty of the night sky but has adverse effects on 
human health, wildlife, and the environment. Excessive artificial light at night disrupts natural 
ecosystems, interferes with wildlife behaviour, and contributes to energy waste and greenhouse 
gas emissions. 
 
As a member of our community, I believe it is crucial for our council to take proactive steps to 
address this issue. Implementing dark sky principles, such as using shielded fixtures, reducing 
unnecessary outdoor lighting, and promoting energy-efficient lighting solutions, can help minimize 
light pollution while still ensuring safety and security in our neighbourhoods. 
 
As such, I urge you to consider the following actions: 
 

1. Develop and implement a comprehensive light management plan that incorporates dark 
sky principles and guidelines for new development projects and outdoor lighting 
installations. 
2. Conduct an assessment of existing outdoor lighting in our community to identify areas of 
excessive light pollution. 
3. Educate residents and businesses about the importance of reducing light pollution and 
provide resources and incentives to encourage the adoption of dark sky-friendly lighting 
practices. 
4. Collaborate with local stakeholders, environmental organisations, and experts in the 
field to develop strategies for mitigating light pollution and preserving our natural night 
environment. 

 
By taking these steps, our council can demonstrate its commitment to sustainability, environmental 
stewardship, and the well-being of our community. I believe that together, we can make a positive 
impact and create a brighter future for generations to come. 
 
Thank you for considering my concerns. I look forward to hearing from you soon about the actions 
the council plans to take to address light pollution in our community. 
 
Sender [xx email] 


